
Congregational Stewardship 
 
Welcome to Called to be the Church 2021  
“We are not alone.”   
These words from A New Creed have more meaning than ever in these days of pandemic. Worship 
delivery has changed; pastoral care has changed; everything has changed—and so has Called to be the 
Church. This year, we’re introducing:  

• A new worship focus for any five weeks of the year on our theme, Discipleship is Stewardship  
• New Stewardship@Home materials to use during the week to reinforce the Discipleship is 
Stewardship message  
• A new web location for all your stewardship digital resources: united-church.ca/stewardship  

 
And YOU are not alone.  
Introducing Called to be the Church: The Journey—tailored and topical modules with coaching and 
ongoing support to meet your stewardship needs.  
 
Module #1: Stewardship Best Practices is rolling out in early 2021.   
As part of a small group experience, plan your next steps to:  

• Grow generous disciples  
• Increase financial resources available to do mission and ministry  
• Get to know other communities of faith using Called to be the Church  
• Share and apply practical and spiritual education about stewardship  

 

Don’t let your community of faith miss out on this! To find out when Called to be the Church: The 

Journey modules will be offered in your region, subscribe to “God’s Mission, Our Gifts” 

at  https://united-church.ca/e-newsletters  or contact Roger.   (Currently looking for participants for our 

first course offering in February! Let me know if you are intested.) 

 

For more information, or for support for your Congregation’s Stewardship initiatives, please contact 

Roger Janes  (rjanes@united-church.ca)  or Call 709-486-3239 
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